
Director’s News 

Welcome to March!! It sure did come in like a Lion….  

 We have some fun things planned for March, starting with our reading of “Green Eggs and 

Ham” followed by a tasting of green eggs should your child decide to try them, try them and 

they may discover that they “do so like green eggs and ham”.  We are celebrating March 5th- 

2s, 3s, all afternoon classes and Mrs. LaGrou’s class & March 8th- 2s, 3s and Mrs. Walker’s 

AM class. 

 Don’t forget to Spring Forward and change your clocks on 3/10. 

 Our whole school leprechaun scavenger hunt will happen on March 13 & 14.  We will start 

out listening to a story and then search for a leprechaun in hopes of finding his pot of 

treasure!!  

 We will have school on March 15th for our morning 2s (2s Enrichment Class and regular 

M,W,F 2s), 3s M, W, F am classes and our PreK AM classes.  We will also have school on 

5/28 for our T/Th am classes and our pm classes.  These were snow make-up days 

originally on the calendar.   

 Spring officially starts on March 20th!!!  

 Our 3rd Thursday Chick Fil A night is Thursday, March 21st from 5pm-8pm.  If you want a 

night off from cooking, stop by and enjoy dinner at Chick Fil A (in house or drive through) 

and mention that you are there for Step by Step Christian Preschool and we earn a part of 

the proceeds.   

 “Parents Night Out” is coming soon!!  We look forward to seeing you on Friday, March 22 

starting at 7pm.   Please turn in your money and order form for this evening by March 8th.  

If you need another form, please let me know. 

 Tuition is due by the 1st of the month with a grace period built in so that you can wait to 

turn it in when your child is at school rather than making a special trip.  Please turn it in as 

close to the 1st as possible.  Thank you!  

 

 The Director’s Challenge for March if your child is interested are: 

 

“Honor your father and mother.”  Exodus 20:12 

 

“It is good to give thanks to the Lord.”  Psalm 92:1 

Reminder:  Our trip to Storybook Land is scheduled for May 2.  This is for all classes.  We will not 

have regular school that day but will meet at Storybook Land.  More information to follow as we get 

closer. 

 

Reach out with any questions!!!  

~amy 



 


